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             Email: jgallagher844@c2kni.net

Learn, Achieve, Pray, Believe.   

19 March 2020.
Dear Parents/Guardians,
Following yesterday’s announcement that all schools will close at the end of the day on Friday 20th March, we are making arrangements for pupils to collect any personal items which may have been left in school e.g. coats, lunch bags etc.

Therefore, the school will be open tomorrow Friday March 20th, for anyone who wishes to collect personal items as follows- 

9.15 a.m. for P1 pupils;

9.30 a.m. for P2 pupils;

9.45 a.m. for P3 pupils;

10 a.m. for P4 pupils;

10.15 a.m. for P5 pupils;

10.30 a.m. for P6 pupils;

10.45 a.m. for P7 pupils.

The staggered timetable will restrict the chances of coming into contact with a large number of people and we encourage that the visits to the school are brief, to facilitate social isolating. If you have a number of pupils at school, please attend at the earliest allotted time and collect items from the other classrooms as well.
The teachers have been working over the last two days to make a range of resources available to access through the new Home Learning page on our website. To view these resources, log on to www.stbronaghs.org click on the Home Learning tab, enter the password bronaghshome and Submit and choose which Primary Class to use. The resources will go live at 5 p.m. this evening.
These are extraordinary and challenging times for us all. We wish everyone well and sincerely hope that normal life will resume sooner rather than later. In the meantime, please look after yourselves, your families, your friends and neighbours and those in our community who are particularly vulnerable at this time.

Yours sincerely,

John Gallagher
Principal.
St Bronagh’s Primary School,


Rostrevor,


BT34 3BB.





Phone: (028) 4173 8450








_____________________________________________________________________________________________

Mr John Gallagher: Principal


